
 

 

April 19, 2016 

Katsunori Maruyama 

President  & CEO 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Notification Regarding the Aftermath of the 2016 Kumamoto Earthquake 

 

Firstly, we wish to offer our sincere condolences to the victims and the families of those deceased 

due to the disastrous earthquakes and continuing aftershocks since April 14, 2016.  

We would like to explain the affects of this earthquake to our current operations with the following 

information. 

 

1. Damage Situation: 

(1) Casualties 

     We have had no casualties amongst our employees. 

(2) Sales Office Situation: 

   We have had no serious damage to our sales office closest to the disaster area that would 

affect our operations. 

 

2. Product Supply: 

   While our company does have suppliers within the disaster areas, our company has secured 

stock of these supplies. Therefore, there will be no affect on our supply chain. It should also 

be noted that we will continue to make every effort to secure a stable supply of products to 

our customers.  

 

3. Future Plans 

   Due to the fact that the earthquakes in the area are continuing, the situation may change. If 

the situation does change, we will endure to offer the latest information as soon as possible.  

 

Sincerely 

SMC Corporation 
1-14-1, Soto-Kanda Chiyoda-Ku Tokyo 101-0021, Japan 
TEL 03-5207-8249 FAX 03-5298-5362 
http://www.smcworld.com 


